
Tree Board Saturday October 1, 2016, 8:30 am Reality Tuesday. 
Present: Kathleen Laurin, Mike Conway, Pat Flannery, Will Korte. 
  
A motion was made, seconded and unanimously voted to approve the minutes of September 3, 
2016. 
  
Pat reported on the preparation of the Arlington hillside. He had discussions with the Mayor and 
the Mayor authorized and additional $1,000 for Arlington hillside and Dixie plantings. The 
Arlington hillside will cost $1852 to purchase and plant the trees. It will hopefully be done in the 
next two weeks. Pat also discussed the business district /Dixie plantings of two trees, some Little 
Henry, evergreens and grasses. He had flag the area. This is in addition to the Arlington hillside. 
The Board also authorized Pat to spend up to $500 to refurbish sign on Arlington hillside. 
  
Mike discussed the need to have the Mayor to issue a proclamation for a tree day in Park Hills to 
maintain the certification from Arbor Day and Tree City association.  Pictures of the Board may 
be taken to provide publicity later in the month. 
  
Milly Fangman was present and expressed her appreciation of the Board planting a tree in 
memory of her late husband. Her family would like to have a gathering at the planting of the 
tree. Sue Bennings and Pam Spoor are coordinating. 
  
Board also discussed the proposed Tree Ordinance which Mike drafted and sent to Board 
members for review and comment. It was moved and seconded and unanimously approved to 
submit, with minor modifications,  to the City Council of Park Hills for approval effective January 
1, 2016. 
  
There being no more business the meeting was adjourned at 9:35 am. 
  
Will Korte 

 


